

1st April 2022

Dear Families,

Next Wednesday (6th April) our school is taking place in a fundraising event to support the refurbishment of the new integrated paediatric oncology unit at Croydon University Hospital.

We would like everyone to come to school dressed in something green and to donate £1.00 + for this worthwhile cause.

This charity is very close to our hearts as it is currently supporting one of our pupils.

Dressing in green is not compulsory so if you want to donate but still be dressed in school uniform – that is absolutely fine. Equally, if you do not have something green to wear, you could always be creative and colour in some stickers and pop them on a top.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Candice and Yusuf **Year 6 School Council Leaders** 





































